Dear Parents/Carers,

The end of 2023 is nearly here and that’s 1/3 of Year 3 completed! That is crazy but we have genuinely had a blast so far and I am sure it will continue into 2024. 
Below is an outline of events that are happening in the final week of term. Hopefully this will help to keep you organised but I know this time of year is a bit mad so if something is forgotten, please don’t worry! 
I know this is a lot of information but I’m hoping this will make it easier – stick it on the fridge! No pressure to bring/do any of these if it is all a bit much at this time of year! 
	Date:
	Event:
	What we need:

	Monday 11th Dec
	Christmas Cards
	Nothing from home.

	Tuesday 12th Dec
	Movie Afternoon
	Feel free to bring in snacks and a drink of your choice to enjoy while we watch a festive film. 

	Wednesday 13th Dec
	Year 3 Christmas Party
	We will have a low-key Year 3 party with some music, games and a bit of food. If you are able to, send your child to school with a paper/plastic plate of party food for them to enjoy during our party. A sharing buffet is a nice idea in theory, but no one wants to be poorly over the festive period so we will try not to spread germs ready for the Christmas break! 

	Thursday 14th Dec
	Christmas Craft
	We need the plain white and patterned/coloured socks on this day. We also need a bag of rice please, or we can’t get crafty! Many, many thanks! 

	Friday 15th Dec
	Toy Day
	The children are invited to bring in any toy or game of their choice that is non-electrical. It may require batteries but not plug in. Games that lots of children can play are a good idea or sets of things that multiple children can get involved in. It’s always nice to play with friends! Please don’t bring your most expensive or most loved toy. We will absolutely try to keep everything safe but things can happen when lots of children are playing with the same toys/games. 




Mrs Garland and the grateful Year 3’s. 
(Oh, and Dave the Elf.)


